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Scrutiny Observations to Cabinet on: 17.09.2019 
Highways Asset Management Plan  
Winter Maintenance Plan 
 
The Working Group of the Economy Residents, Communities and Governance 
Scrutiny Committee met on 10.07.2019 and considered the following documents: 
 

 Highways Asset Management Plan  

 Winter Maintenance Plan 
 
The Working Group thank Shaun James (Senior Manager Highways Technical), Brent 
Campbell (Senior Manager Highways Operations), Alastair Knox (Network Manager), 
and Antony Roberts (Policy and Assets Manager) for attending scrutiny.   
 
Winter Maintenance Plan 
 

 
Scrutiny’s 
Recommendation 

 
Accept (plus 

Action and 

timescale) 

 
Partially Accept 

(plus Rationale and 

Action and 

timescale) 

 
Reject (plus 

Rationale) 

1 That if approved 
the 
implementation of 
the revised Winter 
Service Plan 
needs to be 
monitored and 
also discussed 
with drivers; 

Accept - A change in 
service level will need 
to be managed.  
 
Any change in 
procedure or process 
will need to involve the 
operational teams. 
This will be done 
through tool box type 
talks.  
 
The Winter Service 
has processes in place 
to manage it, and 
these are considered 
satisfactory for 
introducing the new 
Service level.    

  

 
In accordance with Rule 7.27.2 the Cabinet is asked to provide a written response to 
the scrutiny report, including an action plan where appropriate, as soon as possible or 
at the latest within 2 months of the date of the Cabinet meeting i.e. by 17.11.2019 
 



Members of the Economy, Residents, Communities and Governance Scrutiny 
Committee Working Group present on 10.07.2019: 
County Councillors:  
M Dorrance, J Gibson-Watt, G Jones, I McIntosh, D Jones-Poston. 
 


